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Committee Report 
 
Report of the Standing Committee on Community Safety, Cultural Affairs and Sport on the 
recommendation for appointment of candidates to the Governing Board of the Western Cape Liquor 
Authority, dated 12 November 2020, as follows: 
 
1. The Governing Board of the Western Cape Liquor Authority (the Board) required two new 

members due to vacancies on the Board.  
 

2. The Board comprises of seven members. 
 

3. Section 3(3) of the Western Cape Liquor Act, 2008 (Act 4 of 2008) stipulates that “(the standing 
committee must make the recommendations referred to in subsection(1) after evaluating all 
candidates as to their suitability for appointment”. 

 

4. The Committee, having received a list of candidates from the Minister of Community Safety, 
proceeded to interview all of the 17 eligible candidates on 12 November 2020. 

 

5. Two candidates withdrew their nominations and declined interviews. 
 

6. The Committee resolved to recommend that Dr L Mdunyelwa and Mr AH Le Roux be considered 
for appointment to the Governing Board of the Western Cape Liquor Authority. 
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